
CQC100110-0001 

#TEXTBettyWoodland 
Letter 4.12.01 
#CODEG9 
You asked how the Trust communicates with Staff and as I sorted this policy out I realised 
it was one of the occasions when the Trust utilised the Pay-System to get important 
messages / new information about changes/intoduce new policies etc to staff, leaflets 
outlining the policy etc are attached to all Staff Members Pay-slips so everyone receives 
the information on the same day and no one is missed as we all receive a pay slip, the 
Trust has used this as a form of communication for some years now. 
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